
PLEDGE OF REWARD FOR INFORMATION LEADING TO THE ARREST AND 
CONVICTION OF PEOPLE SHOOTING CATS IN LOUDOUN COUNTY  

December 14, 2020  

To the citizens of Loudoun County and surrounding areas:  

We are a coalition of animal welfare organizations who are deeply disturbed by the shooting of                
cats in Loudoun County. Preying on helpless animals is a cruel act of cowardice, and animal                
cruelty of any kind cannot be tolerated.  

The Board of Directors for each of the organizations and groups listed below are pledging a                
reward of $1,000 for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the individual(s)              
responsible for the cat shootings. Together with the pledge by Friends of Loudoun County              
Animal Services the reward for information leading to the arrest of the people responsible for               
these crimes  is over $8,000.  

We are asking anyone who has information about these crimes to contact Loudoun County              
Animal Services at (703) 777-0406. You may remain anonymous. We also ask that you share               
this  information on your social media pages and with all your family and friends.  

Somebody knows who is shooting the cats. Please come forward with information and help stop 
these cruel acts. Do the right thing and you will be rewarded.  

We must stand together and stand firm that animal cruelty will not be tolerated in our community.  

Organization Reward Pledged  

Friends of Loudoun County Animal Services $3,000  

Loudoun Community Cat Coalition $1,000  

Humane Society of Loudoun County $1,000  

4 Paws Rescue Team $1,000  

Friends of Homeless Animals $1,000  

PetConnect Rescue $1,000 


